November 290. 1973,

The Chairman,

Migrant Task Force Committee.
Australian Government Centre,
SYDNEY.

Dear Sir,

Thank you for affording me the opportunity of
attending the meeting of the Migrant Task
Force Committee on November 23, 1973.

As requested, I submit herewith my recommendation,
hoping that it may be of assistance to the
Broadcasting Sub Committee which is to be set up
under the chairmanship of Mr. Friedman.

Yours sincerely,
Cav. Lena Gustin MBE,
(Mamma Lena.)
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